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Erratum

Vol. 68, No. 46
In the report “Use of 13-Valent Pneumococcal Conjugate 

Vaccine and 23-Valent Pneumococcal Polysaccharide Vaccine 
Among Adults Aged ≥65 Years: Updated Recommendations 
of the Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices,” on 
page 1074, the ACIP Pneumococcal Vaccines Work Group 
should have included Nancy Bennett, University of Rochester 
Medical Center, and Monica Farley, Veterans Affairs Medical 
Center and Emory University Department of Medicine.

Vol. 68, No. 47
In the report “World AIDS Day — December 1,” on page 

1089, the fourth reference should have read as follows:
4. Holmes JR, Dinh T-H, Farach N, et al. Status of HIV 

case-based surveillance implementation in 39 U.S. PEPFAR-
supported countries, May–July 2019. MMWR Morb Mortal 
Wkly Rep 2019;68:1089–95.
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https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/volumes/68/wr/pdfs/mm6846a5-H.pdf



